
 
 

City of Goldsboro 
Stormwater Stakeholder Group Meeting 

March 2, 2017 – 4:00 p.m. 
Wayne Community College, Walnut Building (Room 101) 

Meeting Minutes  
 
The following people were in attendance: Ophelia White, Darrell Gettys, Elsie Martin, Jim Drake, George Wood, Don 
Magoon, Jim Ward, Tiffany Creech, Kay Kornegay, Octavius Murphy, Rick Fletcher, Scott Barnard, Scott Stevens, Laura 
Getz and Carl Martin (non-member)  

 

1. Mr. Rick Fletcher welcomed the group.   

2. The committee discussed the items to be recommended to date.   

3. The committee recommended leaving the initial $220,000 currently budgeted for Stormwater from the General 

Fund initially in addition to the monies generated by the Utility Fee.  

4. After discussion from the group, the committee recommended mirroring existing non-payment policies for water 

and sewer.  

5. The committee recommended a $4.50 flat-rate and 3,000 square feet ERU for residential properties.   

6. The committee recommended defining an ERU at 3,000 square feet for commercial properties with a $4.50 rate.  

7. The committee will continue the discussion at the next meeting which will be held in the same location on 

Thursday, March 9, 2017.   

8. Conclusion–The meeting adjourned at 5:15 p.m. 

 

 

Submitted by: 

Laura Getz, CMC 

Deputy City Clerk  


